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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
March 27, 2018 
Circular N° SBP-DR-0030-2018 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Submittal of Audited Financial Statements 
 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
The Superintendency of Banks will close its offices on Thursday, March 29 and Friday, March 30, 2018 
in observance of Holy Week. Consequently, we wish to remind you of Article 3 of General Resolution 
SBP-RG-0002-2017 dated 18 May 2017 that reads: 
 

“ARTICLE 3. PARAMETERS FOR THE SUBMITTAL OF INFORMATION. … 
 
If a due date falls on a holiday, it is understood that it is extended until the next business day 
according to the frequency of each atom and/or particular information…”   

 
In this sense, the Superintendency of Banks deems it convenient to apply an exception for the submittal 
of the Audited Financial Statements; therefore, we wish to inform you that the deadline to submit these 
documents to the Superintendency will be extended until Tuesday, April 3, 2018. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your providing the necessary instructions to your staff for compliance with 
these provisions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernandez D. 
Superintendent 
 
ARV/eh 
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